PCE: Announcement of postponement of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 
On 17 Mar 2020, Central PetroVietnam Fertilizer And Chemicals Joint Stock Company issued the Announcement No. 247/ TB - CMT on the postponement of its Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:
On 13 Mar 2020, Central PetroVietnam Fertilizer And Chemicals Joint Stock Company (stock code: PCE) announced holding its Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 on 27 Mar 2020.

However, because of complicated and unpredictable evolution of coronavirus disease (COVID-19), to ensure the health, curb the spread of disease, the Company announced the postponement of its Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020. The Company will announced new time to hold the Meeting to the shareholders after review and evaluation of disease situation.
